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The University of Maine is an equal opportunity/
affirmative action institution. 

University of  Maine & Davis Foundation 

Projects for Peace
Projects for Peace is a humanitarian  
initiative inspired by the late  
philanthropist Kathryn W. Davis. Since  
the program’s founding in 2007, thousands 
of projects have been completed all over 
the world. The Projects for Peace initiative is 
designed to encourage creativity, innovation 
and social entrepreneurship.  

The University of Maine is announcing a call 
for proposals that are building blocks for a 
sustainable peace. Any undergraduate or 
group of undergraduates is eligible to 
design a project for the summer of 2025 - 
ANYWHERE IN THE WORLD - which 
promotes peace, addresses the root causes 
of conflict among parties, and has a plan for 
sustainability. The winning UMaine project 
will be awarded up to $10,000 to 
implement the project.  

See our website (umaine.edu/cohen) for 
examples of prior projects.

coheninstitute@maine.edu umaine.edu/cohen207.581.1872

For information please contact:  
Professor Richard Powell  
The Cohen Institute  
247 Boudreau Hall  
rpowell@maine.edu 
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